Carrie —

I would like to take a quick minute to thank you. The multiple readings I have
received from you have resulted in what feels like a ton of bricks being lifted from my
shoulders. When my daughter, Tanya, was murdered in 2001, one issue that I had such a
hard time adjusting to was the question of ‘Is she okay?’ Through your readings, I have
been able to understand that she is more okay than I am and now feel as if some
reconciliation of her death has taken place within me. I can look at her death as though
we are on vacation from each other and will one day be reunited.

In addition, I have tapped your shoulder on more than one occasion to attend
Parents Of Murdered Children’s monthly Speaker Meetings. The parents that attend
these meetings are as heart broken as I was, and in many ways still am, the first time
walked into your office. The many readings you have provided to these parents are so
appreciated, not only by me for the sacrifice of your time and energy that you freely give,
but also by the grieving parents. So many times you have provided details that only they
and their loved one could know which gives them confirmation that they have connected
with their loved one. Many leave the meetings feeling some comfort and peace because
of you.

I would also like to thank you for donating a free reading each year for POMC’s
annual silent auction fundraiser. Each year results in the same — a bidding war over that
certificate for a reading with you! That’s great for the organization because it brings in
that much more revenue, but it speaks volumes for the validity of the readings you
provide!

Finally, I want to say that over the years, I feel as if you are more than just a
psychic/medium that I have turned to out of grief and sorrow. You have also become my
friend and I am truly blessed and honored to be able to say so!

Blessings!
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Beth Griffing



